
From: Vito Spatafora  
Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 7:45 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore <simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca>; Stephanie Dumont 
<stephanie.dumont@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: condo application for 13572 and 13586 Bayview Ave, Richmond Hill 

 
I submit my objection to the above proposed development which is contrary to the height and density permitted in the Richmond 
Hill Official Plan. Furthermore the land is situated adjacent to protected environmentally sensitive wetlands on the Oak 
Ridges Moraine. These wetlands are the natural habitats for many native species including the rare and threatened Jefferson 
Salamander, which is protected by the Oak Ridges Moraine Act 2001. 
 
Regards 
Vito Spatafora 
35 Rosegarden Crescent 
Richmond Hill, ON 
L4E 2P4 

 


